
                  Headteacher Updates   
Friday 12th May 

 

 

 

                                                        Coronation Picnic 

King’s Coronation Celebrations- Friday 5th May: We had a huge turnout for our coronation picnic 

last Friday! Many thanks to all the families that joined us on this momentous occasion. 

Attendance Raffle: Last half term we launched our new attendance raffle. Every child who has 100% 

attendance in a week is awarded a raffle ticket. The number of raffle tickets entered for last week 

are 124!   

Attendance:  Congratulations to Year 3 who achieved an attendance of 100% this week! The class 

was awarded the attendance trophy in our Friday celebration assembly. 

Mental Health Awareness Day: On Thursday 18th May we will be celebrating Mental Health 

Awareness Day. Pupils and staff are encouraged to wear green on that day in support. 

Staff Update: Mrs. Walters will be leaving us at the end of next week to start a new job. We wish her 

all the best as she moves on to pastures new and would like to take this opportunity to thank her for 

all the amazing work she has done with us. 
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Staff Update: Mrs Williams has had her baby! We would like to welcome Robyn Jean Williams to the 

Hallam Fields family! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes 

Mrs. Sultana 

 


